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December 12, 1924 – July 21, 2020 

Ordained: December 19, 1992  Pastor of Santa Rosa de Lima: 1993-2006 

Eternal rest grant unto him, O Lord, and let perpetual light shine upon him. 
May he rest in peace. 
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Services for Father Carr 
There are two services for Fr. Walter Carr. They will 

both be livestreamed, and it is recommended that we 

consider that option for the health and safety of all. 
 

The Vigil will be this Sunday, July 26 at 6 PM at Santa 

Rosa in Andice. You can watch it by going to the 

Cook Walden Georgetown website. 
 

The Mass of Christian burial will be Monday, July 27 

at 10 AM at St. Helen’s in Georgetown. You can 

watch that by going to the St. Helen’s website. 

Santa Rosa’s NEW “New Normal” 
Bishop Vasquez decreed on May 5 that public masses could 
resume. As of June 9 ALL weekend Masses have resumed.  
 

We will not have the Wellspring mass until further notice.  
 

All social distancing protocols currently in effect for Texas will 
be followed.  
 

These liturgies are simply offered for those who feel they are 
in little to no risk regarding the virus.  
 

If you feel attending mass will in any way compromise your 
health or the health of others, you are still dispensed from 
any obligation to attend mass. 
 

Guidelines for Attending Mass  
At Santa Rosa de Lima 

 

Reconciliations will take place only on weekdays after each 
mass for now to facilitate the arrival and departure of mass 
attendees in a safe fashion.  
 

Because of weekend limitations for attendance you may 
think of attending a daily mass instead, until more seating 
and mass times can be made available. 
 

- Sanitizer will be available but try to have your own to  
    facilitate matters. Masks are encouraged. 
 

- All liturgical ministries will be performed by those who are  
    included in the number admitted. There will not be   
    scheduled ministers for now. Because of logistics we will  
    not be able to admit individuals separately for ministry. 
 

- Individuals and families will be seated in every other pew  
   AND with 6 foot social distancing between 'household  
   couples or groups.' Directions will be given for communion  
   and for departure from mass to insure social distancing. 

 

Please note: Homebound Eucharistic Ministry will 
continue to be suspended for everyone’s safety. 
 

For the latest information from the Diocese of Austin 
and Santa Rosa de Lima Parish please visit: 

 srdl-cc.org/alerts 

We appreciate your patience at this time as we try to 
keep everyone up to date on the latest information. 

Mass on the Air 
For those of you unable/uncomfortable attending 

Mass in person you can livestream Mass and make 

a Spiritual Communion. 
 

When livestreaming Mass on Facebook remember that you do 
not need a Facebook account. When prompted to login or create 
an account simply click "Not Now". 
 

The Diocese has an amazing resource page where they have 
compiled various ways you can participate in the Mass, via 
parish livestreams from our Diocese, television, radio, and 
other websites & livestreamed Mass from around the country. 
 

https://austindiocese.org/mass-on-the-air 

Please note: Livestreamed Masses do not include closed 
captioning for the hearing impaired. Masses broadcast on 
television do include captioning. So be sure to scroll down to 
see options for televised Mass. 

Santa Rosa on Social Media 
We want to have as many platforms in place so that when we 
get word that we can operate at a new “new normal” or any 
other important information that we need to share we will be 
able to reach as many of our parishioners as possible.  
 

So, Like Us on Facebook and Follow Us on Instagram 
 

Our username is @SantaRosaAndice on Facebook 

and @StaRosaAndice on Instagram 

Stewardship 
Recent Offertory Collections: 

 

Weekend of July 19   (Mail and Online) 
General Collection: $ 8,358.00 

 

Want to make your donations Automatic? 
Automatic Bill Pay:  
It's easy... Login to your online banking page. There should 
be an option for Automatic Bill Payment.  
 

Enter in the desired amount and frequency of your 
donations to the payee Santa Rosa Catholic Church.  
 

You can even add a memo for "regular offering" or "Food 
Pantry and Outreach" or "Second Collection", etc.  
 

Our address is 6571 FM 970, Florence, Texas 76527.  
 

That's all you need to do, it’s that easy!  
 

Your bank will automatically mail us your donations. 
 

Donate Electronically Through the Parish Website 
Parishioners and guests can now make safe and secure 
donations via electronic check or debit/credit cards using the 
form on our parish website.  
 

Gifts can be One-Time or Recurring.  
 

Parishioners can donate to 2 different funds:  
General Offertory, Santa Rosa Food Pantry and Outreach 

 

Simply click on “eGiving” on the parish website or visit 
srdl-cc.org/donate to begin giving electronically. 

 

 

Diocesan 2nd Collections Moved 
The following 2nd Collections have been moved.  

https://www.dignitymemorial.com/funeral-homes/georgetown-tx/cook-walden-davis-funeral-home/4886
https://sainthelens.org/live
https://srdl-cc.org/alerts
https://austindiocese.org/mass-on-the-air
https://www.facebook.com/SantaRosaAndice/
https://www.instagram.com/starosaandice/
https://srdl-cc.org/donate
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For those of you that receive Offertory envelopes you can just 
save these envelopes for the newly scheduled date. 

• Holy Land: Moved from April 10 to September 12 – 13  

• Peter’s Pence Collection: Moved from June 27-28 to 
October 3 – 4  

Prayer List 
To add a name to the prayer list please contact the parish 
office. Please inform us when a name may be removed. (Due to 

space names will be removed after one year.)  
 

PRAYER LIST FOR DEPLOYED MILITARY, PLEASE PRAY FOR:  
All those on our list have returned home safely. Thank you for 
your prayers.  
 

FOR ALL WHO HAVE ASKED FOR OUR PRAYERS: Mary Ann 
O’Gorman; Richard Klein; Isabel Einwich Barrera; Addison Cole; 
Jane Schmitt; Doris Jablonski; Coleman Stephens; Ann Chalmers; 
Jean Adams; Thomas O’Neil; Ken Clayton; Don Gore; Athena-Lu 
Kolb; Don Bane; Ann Shockley; Jake Hrobsky; Phyllis Smith; Eileen 
Glenney; Jack Barnett; David Emerson; Mary Ann Keith; Andy 
Miller; Ken Green; Estelle Holmes; Michele Perkins; Lloyd Jacob; 
Donna Goldfeder; Jason Campbell; Linda Barde; Denise Caskey; 
James Donahue; Ben Franklin; Aaron Shaver 
 

MASS INTENTIONS:  
The Mass intentions scheduled for this week are… 
Saturday, July 25: For the Parishioners of Santa Rosa 
Sunday, July 26: 8:00 AM: † Janet Tompkins; 

Requested by Bill Tompkins 
Sunday, July 26: 10:30 AM: † Ramon Butcher; 

Requested by Knights of Colombus 
Sunday, July 26: 4:00 PM: Special Intention 
Tuesday, July 28: 6:00 PM: † Edward Mock;  

Requested by Linda Scarborough 
Wednesday, July 29: 6:00 PM: † Epifania Belleza;   

Requested by Ann Jimenez 
Thursday, July 30: 6:00 PM: † Epifania Belleza;   

Requested by Ann Jimenez 

Religious Education 
2020 – 2021 RE Registration 
Registration will open August 1st. This year all classes will be 
virtual only. This will be a parent led program with online 
support from the Religious Education Office. Parents will be 
able to access the curriculum online and/or pick up hard 
copies from Santa Rosa.  
High School Youth Group: Virtual gatherings will be scheduled and 
those dates will be emailed. All High School students are invited to 
attend. 
 

Question about Baptism?  
Parents and/or Sponsors seeking Baptism should contact the 
RE Office. For a faster response we recommend that you 
email rather than call the office.  
 

Karen Kurtin at dre@srdl-cc.org (o para español Deanna 
(Ramírez) Herrera, asst.dre@srdl-cc.org) 

Ministries 
ACTS (Adoration, Community, Theology, and Service) 

Facilitators: Annie Miller and Thomas Peña  
Need to reach a member of the Core team?  
Have a question about ACTS?  

We can be reached at ACTSCore@srdl-cc.org  
 
 

Knights of Columbus #12522 
Council Website: Please visit www.kofc12522.org for 
information about the Knights. Including: how to join, upcoming 
events, and Knights activities. 
 

Knights of Columbus, Bill Steffy “Spare 
Change Bottle”  
The Santa Rosa Knights of Columbus, “The Come To Men”, try 
to help all in need. Water bottles are available in the church 
foyer for parishioners to deposit their spare change and return 
to the Knights. 
 

Your donations go to help SVdP’s “Coats for Kids Program” and 
purchase school supplies for area children.  
 

Take Home a bottle and help the Knights support this 
worthwhile project. 
 

K of C Events Update 
Due to the Coronavirus all BINGO sessions, meals, and meetings 
have been cancelled.  
 

Future BINGO sessions, meals and meetings will be reevaluated 
once conditions improve. 
 

Interested in joining the Knights? Please contact 
Anthony Lanni at 512.927.7216, anthonylanni@yahoo.com, 

Gary Bowers at 512.426.6523, garyb4tx@gmail.com or  
Robbie Licandro at 512.864.3678, rlicandro123@gmail.com. 
 

Respect/Pro-Life 
Michele Stanfield, Parish Pro-Life Coordinator  
mstanfield@austin.rr.com 
 

“Because of our belief and hope in the Resurrection, 

we can face death not with fear, but with preparation.   
 

We prepare for eternal life by choosing to love and 

follow God now, in our daily lives and decisions.”  
 

Read more at www.respectlife.org/end-of-life-
considerations 

USCCB Secretariat of Pro-Life Activities  
“Catholic Considerations for Our Earthly Passing” 

USCCB, Word of Life, July 2020 
 

Santa Rosa Ladies Group  
If you have any questions about the ladies group and future 
meetings, contact Marthe Jones at 512.869.8122 
 

Santa Rosa Religious Goods Cabinet 
If you wish to purchase something from the cabinet contact 
Donna Means at 512.966.6263 
 

For “Get Well” and sympathy cards from 
SRLG: Contact Linda Swafford at lswaff@suddenlink.net 
 

Santa Rosa Pantry & Outreach 
(Saint Vincent de Paul) 

mailto:dre@srdl-cc.org
mailto:asst.dre@srdl-cc.org
mailto:ACTSCore@srdl-cc.org
http://www.kofc12522.org/
mailto:anthonylanni@yahoo.com
mailto:garyb4tx@gmail.com
mailto:rlicandro123@gmail.com
mailto:mstanfield@austin.rr.com
http://www.respectlife.org/end-of-life-considerations
http://www.respectlife.org/end-of-life-considerations
mailto:lswaff@suddenlink.net
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The demand for assistance continues; as you would expect 
during this turbulent time. Thank you for your continued 
support of both talent and treasure. 
 

We ask that you pray daily for all volunteers that help those in 
most need. 

 

If you know of anyone in need of direct assistance, please ask 
them to call us at 254.317.2891.  
 

For questions email Nora Fitzpatrick (Pantry Coordinator) at 
noraexplorer0013@gmail.com  
 

The Caring Place 
The Mission of The Caring Place is to provide for the basic 
human needs of all people in our community in a welcoming, 
respectful and caring way. If you need information on 
programs and services offered or scheduled item donation 
days, find those at www.caringplacetx.org/covid19.  

Liturgical Ministries 
Public Masses have resumed but due to current logistics for 
attending Mass we will not have scheduled Liturgical Ministers. 

“Parish News” Email List 
Did you not receive the latest emails that were sent out? 
Did you check your Spam folder and find a parish email? 

Spam filters are constantly changing to adapt to new methods 
that spammers use to send emails; what lands in the inbox 
today could be filtered into spam tomorrow. There are a lot 
of things they're looking for that could cause emails to be 
flagged as spam, but there are a few tips to help emails make 
it to the inbox. 
 

One of the easiest things that you can do is to add 
communications@srdl-cc.org to your safe senders list.  
 

For additional tips please visit the F.A.Q. or Alerts pages of 
our parish website. 
 

Be a Parishioner in the Know: When it comes to 

communicating with our parishioners we post information first in our 
bulletin & announcements then on our parish website: SRDL-CC.ORG and 
Facebook page: www.Facebook.com/ SantaRosaAndice and then via our 
Parish News email list. (Sign up for the email list via the parish website.)  
We invite you to find us on Facebook and join our parish email lists if you 
have not already done so. Sign up for the Parish News Email can also be 
done via our website or Facebook page.  
For more information about our different email lists please visit our parish 
website. [Please note that the Parish News Email is used less than 10 times per year. 
The Parent RE Email gets used most often as it is the primary form of communication 
with our RE families.] 
 

 

Join Our Parish Email Lists 
To sign up visit our website and scroll down to “Be a Parishioner in 
the Know” and click on the link to be taken to the email sign up for 
that list. We use VerticalResponse, an email service like MailChimp 
and Constant Contact. Currently, there are three email lists that 
you could sign up for: SRdL Parish News; SRdL RE Parent; SRYG 
(Santa Rosa Youth Group)  

 

SRdL Parish News [For ALL Parishioners]: This list is now used to send 
outused sparingly. We mainly use this list to send out abrupt schedule 
changes, emergencies, Mass cancellations or time changes, etc. 
 

SRdL RE Parent Email [For ALL Parents/guardians or grandparents of our 
RE students]: This is our primary form of communication with the 
Parents/guardians or grandparents of our students enrolled in our 

Religious Education Program. We greatly encourage all those enrolled in 
our RE program sign up to receive the information about everything 
from no classes to upcoming important dates. 
 

SRYG (Santa Rosa Youth Group) [For ALL High School Parents/guardians 
or grandparents and Students]: We invite our High School aged students 
to join the Santa Rosa Youth Group. Parents/guardians or grandparents 
and Students are invited to sign up to receive information about 
upcoming events and important deadlines. 

 
 

 

REPORT ABUSE: Report abuse of a minor, elderly adult or an adult with a 
disability to local law enforcement or to the Texas Abuse Hotline at 
www.txabusehotline.org or (800) 252-5400 and to the diocese at 
www.austindiocese.org/report-abuse or (512) 949-2447. 
HAVE YOU, OR SOMEONE YOU KNOW, EXPERIENCED ABUSE?  
Bishop Joe S. Vásquez and the Diocese of Austin are committed to 
providing compassionate care to persons who have experienced abuse, 
particularly if committed by clergy or a church representative. If you or 
someone you know have experienced such abuse, contact the diocesan 
Coordinator of Victim Assistance and Pastoral Support at ileana-
hinojosa@austindioce.org or (512) 949-2400.  
REPORT UNETHICAL BEHAVIOR: Report unethical behavior by a person 
serving in ministry to the diocese at www.austindiocese.org/other-
concerns or (512) 949-2447. 
EIM WORKSHOP (during pandemic): EIM Policies require all clergy, 
religious, seminarians, employees and adult volunteers serving in a 
ministry requiring EIM compliance to submit an EIM Application for 
Ministry (one-time only) and attend an EIM Workshop at least once every 
three years. EIM Applications are being accepted at eappsdb.com/austin 
for new employee and new volunteers currently active in ministry. EIM 
Workshops may resume in August – pay attention to updates 
communicated through parishes/schools and the EIM Office. Persons 
who already have an EIM account and are due or past due to attend an 
EIM Workshop should complete the Temporary Online EIM Training at 
www.austindiocese.org/workshop to fulfill their compliance requirement. 
For more information, call (512) 949-2447. 
REPORTE EL ABUSO: Reporte el abuso de un menor, un adulto mayor o un adulto 
con una discapacidad a las autoridades locales del cumplimiento de la ley o a la 
Línea Directa del Abuso de Texas en www.txabusehotline.org o llamando al  (800) 
252-5400 y a la diócesis de Austin en www.austindiocese.org/report-abuse o 
llamando al (512) 949-2447. 
¿HA USTED, O ALGUIEN QUE USTED CONOCE, EXPERIMENTADO ABUSO? El Obispo 
José Vásquez y la Diócesis de Austin están comprometidos a proveer de cuidado 
compasivo a personas que hayan experimentado abuso, particularmente si éste 
fue cometido por clero o un representante de la iglesia. Si usted, o alguien que 
usted conocer ha experimentado dicho abuso, contacte a la Coordinadora 
diocesana de Asistencia a las Víctimas y Apoyo Pastoral, escribiendo a ileana-
hinojosa@austindioce.org o llame al (512) 949-2400. 
REPORTE COMPORTAMIENTO NO ÉTICO: Reporte comportamiento no ético por 
parte de una paersona sirviendo en ministerio a la diócesis en 
www.austindiocese.org/other-concerns o llamando al (512) 949-2447. 
TALLER DE EIM (durante la pandémica): Las políticas de EIM requieren que todos 
los miembros del clero, seminaristas, empleados y adultos voluntarios sirviendo en 
un ministerio que requiera el cumplimiento con EIM, entreguen una Aplicación de 
EIM para el Ministerio (una sola vez) y asistan a un Taller de EIM al menos una vez 
cada tres años. No se están aceptando/entregando nuevas Aplicaciones de EIM 
durante este tiempo de COVID-19 y todos los Talleres de EIM en persona han sido 
pospuestos. Sin embargo, la Oficina de EIM ha creado un Entrenamiento Temporal 
de EIM en Línea para cumplir con los requerimientos de cumplimiento para 
aquellos que ya tienen una cuenta de EIM y les ha llegado la fecha, o ya se ha 
pasado la fecha en que deberían de atender un Taller de EIM. Vaya a 
www.austindiocese.org/taller-de-eim para completar el entrenamiento temporal 
de EIM en línea. Para mayor información, llame al (512) 949-2447. 
 

How To Submit Bulletin Articles & Announcements:  
Submit announcements and articles to: 

Communications@SRdL-CC.org 

Deadline is 12 PM every Tuesday. Unless otherwise noted.  

[The Tuesday before the weekend you wish the information published.] 

Late submissions will be added as space allows. 

mailto:noraexplorer0013@gmail.com
http://www.caringplacetx.org/covid19
https://srdl-cc.org/faq
https://srdl-cc.org/alerts
http://srdl-cc.org/
http://www.facebook.com/%20SantaRosaAndice
http://www.txabusehotline.org/
http://www.austindiocese.org/report-abuse
mailto:ileana-hinojosa@austindioce.org
mailto:ileana-hinojosa@austindioce.org
http://www.austindiocese.org/other-concerns
http://www.austindiocese.org/other-concerns
http://www.eappsdb.com/austin
http://www.austindiocese.org/workshop
http://www.txabusehotline.org/
http://www.austindiocese.org/report-abuse
mailto:ileana-hinojosa@austindioce.org
mailto:ileana-hinojosa@austindioce.org
http://www.austindiocese.org/other-concerns
www.austindiocese.org/taller-de-eim
mailto:Communications@SRdL-CC.org
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[All articles and announcements are added per Fr. Larry’s approval and 
subject to editing.] 

CoVID-19: A Prayer of Solidarity 
For all who have contracted coronavirus, We pray for care and healing. 
For those who are particularly vulnerable, We pray for safety and protection.  
For all who experience fear or anxiety, We pray for peace of mind and spirit. 
For affected families who are facing difficult decisions between food on the 
table or public safety, We pray for policies that recognize their plight.  
For those who do not have adequate health insurance, We pray that no 
family will face financial burdens alone.  
For those who are afraid to access care due to immigration status, We pray 
for recognition of the God-given dignity of all.  
For our brothers and sisters around the world, We pray for shared solidarity.  
For public officials and decision makers, We pray for wisdom and guidance. 
Father, during this time may your Church be a sign of hope, comfort and love 
to all. Grant peace. Grant comfort. Grant healing. Be with us, Lord. Amen. 
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